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PARENTS IN LEARNING CURRICULUM EVENING—WED 12 OCTOBER 
All parents are invited to our Partners in Learning evening on  
Wednesday.  This will be a drop-in session starting at 7pm.  The  
teachers of each Year Group will be available in a classroom ready to  
answer any questions and show a range of resources used.  Parents are 
also very welcome to visit other Year Groups.  Please note: 
- Year 6 French Trip/SATS meeting at 7.00pm 
- Reception talks at 7.30pm and 8.15pm 
- Year 1 Phonics 8.00pm 
We look forward to welcoming you on Wednesday. 
OPAL CLASS ASSEMBLY—THURSDAY 13 OCTOBER 
Opal Class parents are invited to their assembly on Thursday at 9.00am. 
BOOK FAIR—FRIDAY 7 TO WEDNESDAY 12 OCTOBER 
Everyone is very welcome to browse the books after school each day 
from today until Wednesday next week.  You can also place an order via 
the brochures sent home last week. 
YRS 1-6 PARENT CONSULTATION EVENINGS—NEW ONLINE BOOKING 
We are sending home letters on Monday about our Parent Consultation 
Evenings on 18 and 19 October and our new online booking facility.  This 
will allow you to book your appointment by logging into your Tucasi/ 
Scopay account (instructions will be with the letter).  Online booking will 
open on Monday 10 October and close at 9am on Monday 17 October. 
SECONDARY SCHOOL APPLICATIONS TO SURREY CC SCHOOLS 
The deadline for applications for Surrey CC secondary schools is Monday 
31 October, however Surrey CC suggests that you apply by Friday 21  
October (the day before half term).  Some secondary schools require an 
additional Supplementary Information Form; Salesian School require this 
to be returned by Friday 21 October. 

DIARY DATES WEEK COMMENCING 3 OCTOBER 
Monday  Yr 5 Learning Dome (at school) 
   Book Fair after school (until Wednesday) 
Wednesday  Partners in Learning 7pm-9pm  
Thursday  Opal Class assembly 9am 
   PA Meeting 8pm 
Friday  Yr 5 PA Cake Sale 
   PA Nearly New Uniform Sale 

50 Years 
1966-2016 

Thank you to Bishop Richard for helping us to celebrate the 
Feast of Blessed John Henry Newman on this our 50 year 
anniversary. 
Thank you to everyone for your very generous donations to 
the Harvest Thanksgiving collection. 



DATA COLLECTION SHEETS 
Data Collection sheets for every child are being been sent home next week.  It is 
essential that every sheet is updated, signed and returned so that we can keep 
our records up to date.  There will also be a further letter attached about  
additional information needed for the school census which must also be  
completed.  Please return both together by Friday 21 October.  Thank you. 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS—TUESDAY 1 NOVEMBER 
A reminder that children with siblings will have a group photograph.  If you 
would like them to have an individual photograph as well please let the school 
office know.  (Children in Reception and Year 6 will all have an individual  
photograph taken.) 

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD—SHOEBOX APPEAL 
You can find out more about this on the school website.  We would welcome 
your donations of filled shoeboxes in the week after half term.  Thank you. 

HALF TERM AT HERSHAM LIBRARY 
Please look on our website for more information about a free drop-in session at 
Hersham Library on Friday 28 October 11am to 1pm.  The theme is A Year in  
Nature. 

ST ERCONWALDS FIRST HOLY COMMUNION PROGRAMME 
Enrolment forms for St Erconwald’s First Holy Communion programme will be 
available in the porch after Masses this weekend. 

CAR PARKING 
Unfortunately, despite many requests to park safely and with consideration for 
our neighbours, we have had complaints this week about parking in Kenilworth 
Drive, Stamford Road and Carrow Road.  Parents are blocking the road, moving 
rubbish bins and parking on the grass verge.  Please can we ask parents not to 
do this.  Remember that there are free parking permits available for Hersham 
Station Car Park—please enquire at the school office. 

 

NEWS FROM THE PA 
Upcoming Events:  
PA Meeting—Thursday 13 October 8pm 
Year 5 Cake Sale—Friday 14 October after school 
Nearly New winter uniform sale—Friday 14 October after school 
The Year 1 Cake Sale raised £171.10 and the Year 6 Cake Sale raised £143.60. The 
Bag2School collection raised £208.00. Thank you to Years 1 and 6 for their baking 
efforts and to everyone who supported the cake sales and bag2school. 


